Date:

September 21, 2011

To:

Mayor Flury



Vice-Mayor Grace



Commissioner Castro



Commissioner Duke



Commissioner McElyea

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Second Reading of Ordinance 2011-029 (Turtle Lighting)

I am recommending that the above referenced Ordinance be tabled until the October 25, 2011 regular meeting of the Dania Beach City Commission.  The request to table this Ordinance reflects a delay in the receipt of the permit that would allow the City to make landscaping improvements to the beach.  

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) was days away from issuing the required permit when the Florida Fish and Wildlife Commission challenged the permit.  The City has given FDEP an additional thirty days to review the permit and render a decision.  
